| strongly object to SB223 - private schools are called that for a reason. Keep them that way; get over your cancel garbage. My 4
children attended and graduated from private schools because we cared about quality education, and the promotion of values and
ethics that have guided their very successful lives. Now more than ever, with public school curriculum teaching perversions
unheard of in the past, parents need the right to choose private education. CCP virus has really shown how much OR public
schools care about education - it's been a real vacay for teachers. Many other states opened schools last fall and private schools

in OR have flourished while public education languished.

Common sense please!



